
The Parent Academy    

invites you  

to attend a parent workshop 

  
 at  

Pinecrest Elementary School 
Room 305 

 on 

Less Stressed About Tests 
 

 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018 

From 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 
Funding for this event provided by Title III, Part A. 

 


